
Town of Boscawen 

Hazard Mitigation Committee (HMC) Interim Meeting 

Tuesday, September 14, 2021 | 1:30 – 3:30 PM 

Boscawen Municipal Facility  |  116 North Main Street, Boscawen 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Introductions and Attendance  
2. 2018- 2021: Status of the Chapter 8. Mitigation Actions  

• What Mitigation Action projects have been Completed (When)? 

• Active projects (2021 or 2022)? Pending projects (2023-)? Any New projects (When)? 

3. Review HMC 2021 Action Priorities and Identify Actions for 2022 Completion  

• Identify Actions to Complete in 2021 

• Identify Actions to Complete in 2022 

4. HMC Review of Progress Reports for 2021 and 2022 Actions and Distribution 

• Organize provision of a Mitigation Action Progress Report for each 2021 & 2022 Action to 
Responsible Departments.  

• Provide information from Haz Mit Plan about the Actions to Depts, such as the Potential 
Action Evaluation and Mitigation Action Plan sections. 

• Reports due to Kearsten 09-30-21 

5. Thoughts about a Boscawen Online Hazard Mitigation & Severe Weather Event Community 
Survey  

6. Next Meeting October 26, 2021 

 

As time permits: 

• Update the Hazard Identification and Risk Assessment 
• Update the Local and Area History of Disaster and Hazard Events 

 

Contact information:  

Stephanie Alexander, Central NH Regional Planning Commission (CNHRPC) 
Senior Planner and Hazard Mitigation Program Manager 

Contact: salexander@cnhrpc.org 

CNHRPC Office Phone: 226-6020 (message) 

mailto:salexander@cnhrpc.org

